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School Camp Program 
11 July 2024 

Dear year 5 and 6 families, 
 
The camping program offered to students in Years 5 and 6 each year are an integral part of our co-
curriculum program. The camps are designed to allow students to experience activities that will 
require risk taking, leadership, team work, independence and problem solving.  
 
Year 5 and Year 6 Camps  
In 2024, we are planning separate three day and two-night camp experiences which allows students 
the opportunity to participate in a variety of activities on land and on/in water. These may include 
archery, climbing wall, ropes courses and team building games. The camps are planned for venues on 
the Sunshine Coast.  
 
All activities are led by professional and well qualified camp instructors. Students are accompanied by 
Coorparoo State School teachers and staff.  
 
The anticipated costs for camps are $350.00 - $420.00. 
 
Camp Dates: 
Year 6 
QCCC Mapleton (Rainforest) https://www.qccc.org.au/discover-mapleton/ 

• Wednesday 16 October – Friday 18 October 2024  
 

Year 5 
Alex Park in Alexandra Headlands (Beach) https://alexpark.com.au/what-we-offer/school-groups/ 

• Wednesday 30 October – Friday 1 November 2024 
 
As planning commences, it is vital for every family and every student to understand that attendance at 
the camp will be determined by their capacity to demonstrate daily and independently all of the 
school wide expectations of SOAR: being safe, organised, an active learner and responsible. 
 
Each student’s behaviour, their willingness to give things a go, set goals, encourage all others, work 
within a team (which will most likely include students other than their direct class mates and friends) 
and most importantly follow instructions, will all be considered before an invitation to attend camp 
will be offered. 
 
Later this term, families of students who have been invited to attend camp will receive all of the 
required information including final costs, confirmed activities, daily schedules, as well as consent, 
medical and dietary forms. 
 
In the interim, if you do have any questions, these can be directed to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

John Kennedy 
Deputy Principal  

http://www.coorparooss.eq.edu.au/

